
Happy almost the end of the school year boys and girls! I have enjoyed watching all the puppet 
performances that you have been sending me. It makes my day to see you having fun in the world of 
drama especially when you are including family members 
"#$% Please keep them coming as you finish 
them! 

 

Kinder and 1st  grade fun 

You will be continuing your puppetry with stick puppets and a familiar story. Goldilocks and the Three 
Bears. Attached is a link to a YouTube version of the story if you do not have the book at home to help 
with the story.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9FS7ELxuxsQ 

Color and cut out the characters, porridge, and furniture attach them to popsicle sticks, spoons or 
whatever else you have. Try to tell the story in your own words or have a family member read the story 
while you act it out with the puppets.  

Please feel free to send me a video or pictures from your work michelle.echevarria@cvesd.org  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


